
 

The Town of Sedalia would like to make residents aware that the 

garbage and recycle collection service provider is changing to 

Freedom Junk Removal Inc, and each household should receive a 

notice from the company by the end of June. Residents will be 

informed of the process and the plans to try and make this transition 

as smooth as possible, since old carts will need to be picked up and 

new carts will need to be delivered, almost simultaneously. Once you 

receive your new carts from Freedom, please begin utilizing them 

instead of the Republic carts. You will also receive a new collection 

schedule dated through the month of June 2026. Carts will be 

emptied on Mondays now instead of Tuesdays. Please keep an eye 

out for this memo in the mail. If you do not receive this information 

by June 30th, it’s likely because we do not have your mailing address 

on file in the towns directory. We ask that you please contact the 

Sedalia Town Hall so your contact information can be added or 

updated. Thank you for your cooperation.  

 

Sedalia Town Hall  

sedaliatownhall@gmail.com  

(336) 449-1132  
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